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March Board of Director's Meeting

 
This month's meeting was held at The Moss Center in Cutler Bay.

Thank you to all of the attendees for your continued support!



At this meeting, President Bermudez began his remarks by thanking Cutler
Bay's Mayor, Commissioners, and Manager for hosting the Board of Director's

Meeting. The meeting was held at the beautiful Moss Cultural Center.
Councilwoman Lord provided welcoming remarks as well as the invocation.
Commissioner Ramirez led us in the Pledge of Allegiance. Manager Casals
provided the host Town presentation. He was excited to announce the 1.5

billion dollar development project, along with the purchase of property for the
new Town hall. He spoke about the wonderful upcoming projects and how

pleased he was that the MDCLC board along with associate members
attended the meeting.

Peter Iannicelli gave a brief presentation about EnTrust Global, one of this
meeting's sponsors. He stated that they manage the money for many of the
municipalities in South Florida. They have a co-investment business where

they partner with others to invest in companies and private credit businesses
that lend money to smaller companies. He provided attendees with a packet

containing information about the company and opened the floor to any
questions that they might have, as well as encouraged attendees to contact

them with any follow up questions.



This meeting's member spotlight was the law firm of Weiss Serota Helfman
Cole and Bierman. Mr. Mitch Bierman, Esq., spoke about the work his firm
does and how they enjoy representing many of the municipalities. Lastly,

Executive Director Richard Kuper gave his report and reminded everyone of
the Miami-Dade County Days being held on March 29th and 30th.

 
 

Thank You to this Meeting's Sponsors!

 

  
March Member Spotlight

   



Mr. Mitch Bierman, Esq.

 

RSVP for our Next Meeting

Our next meeting will be held on Thursday, April 13, 2023
Location - TBA

RSVP at 305-416-4155 or email us at mdclc@bellsouth.net.

RESERVE NOW!

 
Stay Connected with Us!
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